
 

 
 

ALMSGIVING DURING 2017 
Through the generosity of Members of the Society, the members of the Board at their 
meeting on the 6th July 2017 were able to distribute donations to the following:  

 

1. Young People’s Holiday Camp, Lancaster Diocese -  £1,000  

2. Oakhill School - Peruvian Amazon Classroom Project - £1,000  

3. Bore Hole Project – Village of Mayimayam Nigeria - £3,500  

4. Child in Need - Lancaster Diocese - £2,000 

5. Thornleigh Salesian College – School Equipment – Tanzania Project - £1,000  

6. Catholic Mission of Becedi Ivory Coast – School & Medical Equipment - £1,000  

7. SDP Daily meals for Children in Lucena, Philippines - £3,500 

8. Child in Need - Lancaster Diocese - £1,000 

 

MAY GOD REWARD ALL THOSE WHO SENT MORE THAN THE BARE ANNUAL 
SUBSCRIPTION 

 
 

Sister Catherine Deeley – from the Catholic 
Mission of Becedi is pictured receiving a Cheque 
for £1,000 from Broughton Society Life Member 
Mr Damian Collins. The ALMSGIVING money will 
help to purchase medicines and educational 
materials for the School and Clinic where 
children and babies with severe disabilities are 
treated. Sister Catherine has spent nearly fifty 
years caring for disabled children and young 
people of the Ivory Coast and we wish her and 

the Mission every success with their work and send them our Prayers. 


